
 
 

 

New 
 

Missouri Adaptive Ability Scale (MAAS) Report 

 

The Division is using a new MAAS Report that provides additional context and 
clarity of results.  
  
An example of the new report can be found within the MAAS Report Reference 
Document, which is located within the Assessment Process section of the 
webpage. Questions should be directed to DMH.DD.MAAS@dmh.mo.gov. 
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